From: Melissa Rae

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Support Bill 978
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 9:39:19 PM

Please support bill 978. |1 am a survivor of the Clackamas mall shooting, a survivor of
domestic violence and a veteran of the armed forces. Freedom from bullets should be a
basic human right. The shooter changed my life forever that day. He wouldn’t have been
able to do this easily if that weapon had been locked up.

Melissa Rae Pancurak
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